
Permission slips will be due on Thursday.
Students can turn these slips into the
office or their teacher. If you receive them
from students, please bring them to the
office by the end of each day.

EXAM CHECK-OUT PERMISSION SLIP

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1BPb8nAACvUq1TFyI79UycbE8i-kfOeA_49a3X0r0y9o/edit?usp=sharing

